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Dear Mr. Osborne,

Please know that we feel the Appeal of an approved administrative decision to allow a 7’6" max finished grade fence height within 3’ of a
retaining wall at 21 Marland Rd should be denied. As best we can tell the work the Surofcheks had done some 3 plus years ago was with the
intent of providing privacy for both themselves and their neighbor at 17 Marland, and to mitigate potential water erosion issues that could
arise between the two properties. Appears the Surofcheks are merely attempting to be good neighbors and allowing the variance to stand
does nothing to degrade the surrounding area, thus the appeal should be denied.

Sincerely,
Larry and Mary Beth Williams

8 Sequoyah Rd
Colorado Springs, CO 80906



